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Subject: FASD Update 29 Nov 2012

Kia ora FANNZ

An exciting FASD update for you all as we gear up for the Festive Season…!

WATCH & reflect – ‘A Glass Too Full’  - A video promo for an documentary that goes to air on Prime, Friday 7th December @ 9.30pm,  about New Zealand women and the experience of alcohol in their lives  (Thank you Kathryn and Jackie who stepped up to contribute). 

WATCH & acknowledge  – ‘True Colours’ –  An FASD montage about Shining  (thank you Claire and her lovely boy - and Cindi Lauper). 

READ & learn – ‘Eagles, elephants and turtles’ (Thank you again Claire).

READ & celebrate – Preventing FASD has been added to www.kidshealth.org.nz a joint online initiative of the Starship Foundation and the Paediatric Society of NZ (Thank you Katherine).    
READ & advocate -  FASD: A Hidden Harm  - the Report on the Inquiry into the Prevention, Diagnosis and Management of Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder, tabled today in the Australian Parliament by the Social Policy and Legal Affairs Committee.  From the Forward by the Committee Chair Mr Graham Perrett, “The harm caused by Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorders (FASD) is hidden in the damaged brain. It may masquerade as naughty behaviour, poor parenting, lack of

discipline, or simple-mindedness. However, it is none of these things.”  (Thank you Australia!)

Happy clicking, viewing and reading everyone!   
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“Whilst we need to be as aware as possible of the constraints of FASD, we must not be limited by these”(Tracey Jongens, Christchurch parent).  
